----- Original Message----- FILE #002449
From: Mark Brown [mailto:mtbe@ufl.edul March 11, 2002
Sent: Thursday, February 28, 2002 7:32 PM

To: Mimms, Dean L.

Subject: Ad Hoc Committee on Wetland and Creek Regulations

Dear Mr. Mimms,

After due consideration I realize that my time commitments
are such that I must resign from the Ad Hoc committee on Wetland and
Creek Regulations. Unfortunately my commitments are such that I do
not see any available time until after the Spring Semester ends in
April.

Thank you.
Mark T. Brown
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University of Florida

Gainesville, FL 32611-6350

Tel: (352)392-2309

Fax: (352) 392-3624
http://www.enveng.ufl.edu/homepp/brown/
http://www.enveng.ufl.edu/homepp/brown/syseco/



